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Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

Christmas Happenings 

The festive celebrations are well underway at 

Bowness! We have welcomed On The Move Theatre 

who gave a super performance of Robin Hood and the 

Half-Blood Beasty in the Wardrobe (thanks to Gillian 

and all at Bowness Community Group). Christmas 

dinner went down a storm (thanks to our fantastic 

cook Judith) and everyone enjoyed the Reindeer Run 

in aid of Jigsaw Children’s Hospice. It’s also been 

super to see such a range of Christmas jumpers! 

 

          Friday 9th December 2022 www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk 

Upcoming Dates For Your Diary 

 

Mon 12th December: Forest school 

Wed 14th December: Nativity (Early Years, 

Years 1 & 2), 9:30 

Thu 15th December: Years 3-6 Christmas 

Performance, 13:30 

Mon 19th December: Inventions Day (Kestrels 

Class) 

Tue 20th December: Last day of term 

Wed 4th January:  Spring term begins 

Mon 9th January:  After school clubs start 

Mon 9th January:  Kestrels visit to Tullie 

House 

Sat 14th January (pm): CUFC vs. Newport. 

 
Christmas Service at St. Michael’s Church 

 
Vicar Tudor is holding a 
Christmas service at St. 
Michael’s church on 
Sunday 18th December 
at 18:30. 

 

Christmas Performances 

Early Years, Year 1 & Year 2 performance of A Wriggly Nativity: 

Wednesday 14th December, 9:30 

 
Years 3-6 performance of Cinderella In Rhyme: 

Thursday 15th December, 13:30 

 

Both performances will be preceded by a short presentation on 

online safety. 

 

Attendance 

It is hard to maintain our astronomical standards every week but I’m sure we 

will have all of our pupils present for our Christmas performances and forest 

school in the final full week of the term. 

Week beginning 28th November 

Owls: 86% Ospreys:  92%  Kestrels:  96% 

 

Week beginning 5th December 

Owls: 98 % Ospreys: 94 %  Kestrels:  100% 

 

Inventions Day 

Monday 19th 

December will be 

Inventions Day for 

our Kestrels Class! 

Look out on social 

media to see what 

they get up to! 

 

Parents’ Association 

Thanks to all involved in arranging 

chocolate bingo which took place on 

Friday 2nd December! A huge 

amount of work goes into these 

events. A great time was had by all 

and some great fundraising took 

place! 

 

Carlisle United Match 

We will once again have free matchday tickets for pupils in 

Years 3-6 who wish to join us to watch Carlisle United as 

they face Newport County on the afternoon of Saturday 

14th January. Look out for a separate letter but for now, 

save the date! 

 

Forest School 

This Monday (12th December) will be our 

final forest school session for the time 

being. Children have benefited so much 

from Hayley and her team from Branch 

Out Education and we look forward to 

our next block! 

 


